
 

Greenmount Primary School 

Minutes of School Board Meeting 
 

 

Date: 24/05/2023 

Apologies Apologies : Amanda Swadling; Shane Spinks  

Attendees Natalie Astle(Principal), Amy McEwen(Associate Principal)Evie Vernon(Associate Principal);  Jason 

Russell(Chair) Karen Shearer(via phone); Scott Rogers; Jane Miles (minutes) Cr Karen Beale Visitor 

from Shire of Mundaring 

Time Item Recommendations Summary of Discussion Actions 

4.00pm Welcome Minutes of previous 

meeting endorsed. 

Meeting opened at 4.05pm 

Attendees and apologies noted. 

Agenda confirmed and general business 

invited. 

Minutes endorsed. 

 

 

 

 

 

Endorsed 

 

 Principal’s 

Report 

Board notes information as 

presented in Principal’s 

Report 

  

Endorsed 

 Budget Financial report noted include a comment or commentary on 

financials at 2nd and 4th board meeting 

each year. 

 

 

Endorsed 

 Business 

Arising  
- Future action: 

Board to look at 

the school survey 

responses. Ahead 

of leadership team 

looking at them. A 

time to be decided 

post leadership 

and post parent 

review. meeting. 

Email out ahead of 

the next meeting. 

- Aboriginal Art 

from the Education 

dept for GPS 

letterhead et al 

 

Some discussion  

Lines of enquiry will inform our next School 

Community Plan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nothing at DOE so we will do something 

inhouse, Evie Vernon will liaise with other 

staff 

 

 

 

 

 

Will scan and send 

through as email to 

board, will be slightly 

redacted 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



[Type here] 
 

 General 

Business 
Welcome to Shaydeen 
Stocker 

Parent representative  

Cr Karen Beale – 
Mundaring Shire  

Kiss and Drive Proposal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Budget  

Clarifications, questions 

 

 

Funding Agreement 

 

 

 

Draft Annual Report 

Clarification, additions 

 

 

Culturally Responsible 
Group 

Amy McEwen 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Next meeting 

August 16 @4pm 

 

Welcome  

 

 

Re improved safety at the Kiss N drive 

Shane Purdy, director of infrastructure met 

with Karen at the school today. A request 

has been sent to Main Roads to paint a 

cross walk on the road, a sign will be 

replaced. ‘Do not park on footpath’ signs. 

Along past the memorial, the bollards will 

be removed, (services are absent here), 

and moved closer.  

Very large rocks will be placed where the 

cars cannot park, there are rocks there 

already, these will be replaced.  

If this doesn’t work, a re-design will be put 

forward to the shire.  

 

 

Some discussion 

 

 

 

 

 

Chair of Board to sign 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Discussed 

 

 

 

 

Evie presented  

Emblem change 

Faction name change 

No negative feedback, uniform shop have 

a new emblem change for GPS uniforms, 

all new uniforms will have the new logo. 

 

 

Capability Framework 

Aligned to the AITSL Standards 

As a school we will create a committee 

who will respond and work towards further 

building a culturally Responsible school.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Endorsed 

 

Nat will ask network 

principals what local 

school water usage is 

compared to us. 

 

Chair and Board 

endorsed the funding 

agreement, both Chair 

and Principal signed 

 

 

 

 

Endorsed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



[Type here] 
 

 

 

 


